
Charlie Smith 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Cc: 
Subject: 

Charlie Smith on behalf of Records Clerk 
Thursday, April 25, 2024 4:26 PM 
1ordan schlandt' 
Consumer Contact 
RE: RE. Docket #20240032-SU 

Good afternoon Jordan and Amy Schlandt, 

CORRESPONDENCE 
4/25/2024 
DOCUMENT NO. 02418-2024 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 
20240032, and forwarding them to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 

Best regards, 

Cfiarfie Smitn 11 
Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 
850-413-6770 

PLEASE NOTE: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials 
regarding state business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media upon 
request. Therefore, your email message may be subject to public disclosure 

From: jordan schlandt <jschlandt@gmail.com> 

Sent: Thursday, April 25, 2024 4:08 PM 

To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Cc: Office of Chairman La Rosa <Commissioner.LaRosa@psc.state.fl.us>; Office of Commissioner Clark 

<Commissioner.Clark@psc.state.fl.us>; Office of Commissioner Passidomo <Commissioner. Passidomo@psc.state.fl.us>; 

Office of Commissioner Graham <Commissioner.Graham@PSC.STATE.FL.US>; Office of Commissioner Fay 
<Commissioner.Fay@psc.state.fl.us> 
Subject: RE. Docket #20240032-SU 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

To whom it may concern, 
My wife and I are owners and full-time residents of Little Gasparilla Island. We absolutely oppose the 

proposed low pressure "sewer" system and the idea that Jack Boyer and company and his greed should be 
allowed to be mandated to us. I have worked on pumping systems for over 20 years and have spent a lot of time 
in leachate pumping, transfer stations, lift stations, and the plumbing, pumps, motors, and controls for these 
systems. This system is a terrible idea for our island. It will not have the manpower, cost effectiveness, 
redundancies, oversight, or common sense for this specific place. I cannot even believe that after Ian and a lack 
of power for weeks this is still even in question, not only that, reliable systems in this environment and labor are 
incredibly expensive and a lot of that will go to Jack's wallet and unproportionally benefit him to an obscene 
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amount.  The county and state continue to mandate extremely expensive private industustries and geographical 
monopolies and that in itself is simply anti-American and anti-free market.  The county and state do little more 
than take our taxes and mandate private industry to us.  We have no mainland parking, boat ramps, trash or any 
service that should be provided by our tax dollars, yet here we are arguing about another obscene mandate to 
truly only benefit 1 company and leave the homeowners with a massive bill, a bad system, and more destruction 
on our fragile island. 
Jordan and Amy Schlandt            




